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MATTHEW FITZPATRICK, RANKED 9TH IN THE WORLD, CONFIRMS HIS PARTICIPATION 
 
The talented British player, Matthew Fitzpatrick, will be showing off his impressive golf shots, much to the 
spectators’ delight, at the Crans-sur-Sierre Golf Club course from August 31st to September 3rd. 
 
He's come a long way since winning back-to-back titles at Crans-Montana in 2017 and 2018! Matthew Fitzpatrick 
already has 8 wins on the DP World Tour, including a prestigious victory at the US Open in June 2022. He also 
proved his consistency by finishing second in the Race to Dubai in 2020 and then fourth in 2021 and 2022. 
 
This year, he decided to take the plunge and compete in the American PGA Tour, where he intends to continue 
improving his game. This decision has worked out well for him, as he has already claimed the RBC Heritage 
trophy in South Carolina last April, and currently sits in 9th place in the world rankings, the best ranking of his 
career so far. He will undoubtedly be one of the key players on the European Ryder Cup team next September 
in Rome.  
 

The Omega European Masters is a tournament that 
holds a special place in his heart, and it was with his 
family that he celebrated his back-to-back wins. 
 
This year, his schedule allows him to return after a 
three-year break and gives him a chance to become one 
of the few to have won the tournament in Crans-
Montana. Only three players claimed three titles so far, 
among which the famous Seve Ballesteros. 
 
Another added motivation will his 29th birthday 
celebration on the Friday of the tournament. 

Matthew along with his parents in 2018. ©GettyImages 
 
 
MORE INFORMATION 
Yves Mittaz, tournament director 
+41 79 436 79 21 
ymittaz@omegaeuropeanmasters.com  
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